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The August issue of the MPLA Newsletter is well in process and will reach the printer by August 
1, 2005. It will be a large issue containing WLA-MPLA Conference information and registration 
materials in addition to advertising and your submissions. Format will be similar to previous 
issues. 

If you have any additional time-dependent information for the Newsletter please contact me right 
away. Both of my e-mail addresses below are now operational. 

Many thanks to all who have sent articles and special thanks to the Conference Committee for 
their extensive work in preparing that information! 

Judy Zelenski 
Interim Newsletter Editor 
14293 W. Center Drive 
Lakewood, CO 80228 
303-985-7795 
judyz@operamail.com 

 


